
 Notice   
Temporary Closure of Basement, 

University Sports Centre 

In order to facilitate the retrofit of lighting and repainting 
works, the basement of University Sports Centre will be 
temporarily closed from 27 December, 2024 (Friday) to 
31 December, 2024 (Tuesday). Please go to Sir Philip 
Haddon-Cave Sports Field or University Fitness Room 
via the stairs outside University Sports Centre. 

During the working period, the male and female toilets 
and changing rooms of University Sports Centre will be 
temporarily closed. Please use the nearby changing 
rooms in Kwok Sports Building or toilets in University 
Fitness Room Annex (Centre for Sports Performance).  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Physical Education Unit 

16 December 2024
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